
April 12, 2023 - Principal’s Message, Mr. Cody Baird

We hope everyone had a wonderful Easter break! Here is an update of what’s happening at
PSC.

Behaviour at PSC: We have finished our 5 week walkthrough of what it means to be a BRONC!
Starting next week we are going to tailor some specific lessons around good character each
Monday until the end of the year! We have “caught” a ton of kids being a Bronc and are so
proud of our students as they have been actively going above and beyond to become better
people each week!

The word BRONC stands for:

Grad 2023: Our grads put on a Pizza sale yesterday to help raise funds for Grad!
Don’t forget! We will be hosting a parent / student meeting to help organize and get further
parent help / information for grad tomorrow, April 13, 2023 starting at 6:00 PM.

Registration & Grade 9 Parent Meeting: Our students are getting close to that time of the year
where we do our course selections for the 2023/2024 school year! We will be hosting grade
assemblies (grades 9-11) starting April 24, 2023 to inform students about the courses available,
and will begin selecting their courses with them the weeks after.

I would like to invite ALL grade 9 parents (and parents of students transitioning to PSC for
grade 10) to an information meeting May 2, 2023 starting at 5:30 PM. This is to follow up from



the grade assemblies that will be given to the students, and to inform parents about
programming options, supports and opportunities for their kids as they start their transition into
high school!

Athletics / Clubs:
- Badminton is in full swing and tournaments will start soon.
- School REACH will be headed to Provincials in Calgary on April 29, 2023.
- River City Softball Skills Camps in Rimbey. Here is the registration link

Parent Council: If you are interested in attending a Parent Council Meeting, please come on
Monday, April 17, 2023 at 6:30 pm for our next meeting!

Broncs World Tour Update: Our World Tour group returned last week very tired, but with full
hearts and minds! We are so proud of our students and staff who take on such a big adventure
to continue to bring remembrance into PSC and Ponoka.

Leadership at PSC: Mrs. Kinely’s business option has teamed up with the Leadership group to
open our Snack Shop! It will offer students some food options / alternatives at lunch time, all
proceeds go towards our student leadership program! Today they are selling hot dogs for $2
each!

Jr. High Option Change: Our Jr. High options will change on April 24, 2023, and will be our last
round of options for the year! We will help inform students of their new class closer to the
change day.

Cody
“Work hard, be kind and amazing things will happen.”
Conan O’Brien

https://forms.gle/YgfeHgozvBGAypFc6

